4-H horsemen to meet

The Sequeia Riders 4-H Horse and Pony Club is starting the new year with a reorganization meeting on Monday, January 16th at 7:30 PM, at Fairview Farm and Stables. The farm is located between Falmouth and E-town on Turnpike Road. Anyone who is interested can call 367-2539.

Cubs plan "gold rush"

Cub Scouts and Webelos of the Western District will have their own gold rush at Long Park on January 21st. The trip starts at 9:30 AM, rain or shine.

The goal for each Cub will be to collect 9 pieces of "gold" before he reaches "Sutter's mill." The scouts will also make snow shoes and have a snow shoe race.



Births

Mr. and Mrs. Graydon Owen (Teresa Huss), Kell Avenue, Mt. Joy RD1, a son at Osteopathic Hospital on January 4th.

Mr. and Mrs. William Wealand (Irma Blair), 217 Mount Joy St., Mount Joy, a son at St. Joseph Hospital.

Mr. and Mrs. Gary English (Lenore Asmus), Mount Joy RD1, a son at General Hospital, Jan. 4th.

DID YOU HEAR?

Joanne Mengel, of 750 E. Market St., Marietta, and a teacher at the Landisville Elementary School, recently contributed an article to Instructor magazine. It was published in the January issue.



La Leche to meet

The Elizabethtown-Mt. Joy group of La Leche League will hold its regular meeting Thursday, January 12 at Norlanco Family Health Center at 7:30 p.m.

ealth Center at 7:30 p.m. The topic for informal discussion will be "Advantages of Breastfeeding to Mother and Baby."

Anyone interested in learning more about good mothering is welcome to attend; babies too! For

more information on breastfeeding counselling, please call: Mrs. Elaine Good, 653-1590; Mrs. Deb Kuntz, 653-8566; Mrs. Jan Hartman, 367-3102; or Mrs. Libby Kettering, 653-8591.

E-town scholarships available

E-town College will hold auditions for its music scholarships on Feb. 18th. The auditions are open to any prospective E-town

student who is at least a sophomore in high school. Each applicant will be asked to perform for ten minutes.

You must apply by

January 18th. If interested, call Dr. Carl N. Shull, Dept. of Music, Elizabeth-town College, Elizabeth-town 17022.

S Door p

5 more ways to Save on your phone bill (Part 2)

6. Are you going to be away from your home for an extended period of time? Based on how long you will be away, our business office representative can determine if you can save money by temporarily suspending your phone service.

7. Did you just get a wrong number when you dialed a long distance number? Don't hang up and grumble about it. Ask the answering party the area code and the number you reached in error. Then call the operator and tell her what happened. The operator will remove the charges.

8. Did you get cut off from your party in the middle of your conversation? Did you have a noisy connection? Don't just hang up and call back. The calling party should call the operator and report the problem. The operator will credit you for the time your call was interrupted.

9. Did you get charged for a long distance call you never made? Call your United Telephone business office and our representative will have the charge removed.

10. Dial your own long distance numbers direct. That's the cheapest way. Of course, you may not reach the person you wanted on the first call, but you could probably make two or three station-to-station calls for the price of one person-to-person call.



This advertisement is another in a series of helpful and cost saving tips from your United Telephone Company to help you save money. (And everyone knows saving money is not easy these days).



THE UNITED TELEPHONE
COMPANY OF PENNSYLVANIA

A Company of United Telecommunications, Inc.